
Publishing Houses

The Thoughtful Christian – we have a subscription to downloadable studies. 
https://www.thethoughtfulchristian.com/

Remembering Jesus' call to love God with our minds as well as our hearts and souls (Matt. 22:37), 
TheThoughtfulChristian.com is committed to helping Christians and seekers of all ages discover, grow, 
and live their faith by providing books and resources on a variety of issues.
The Thoughtful Christian.com is maintained by The Presbyterian Publishing Corporation, an agency of 
the PC(USA) 

Westminster John Knox Press 
 www.wjkbooks.com

Imprint of the Presbyterian Publishing Corporation (PPC). Books and resources cover the spectrum of 
religious thought and represent the work of scholarly and popular authors of many different religious 
and theological affiliations. WJK has published numerous works by world-renowned authors including 
William Barclay, Karl Barth, Dietrich Bonhoeffer, Walter Brueggemann, Frederick Buechner, Brevard 
Childs, John Cobb, William Sloane Coffin, Marva Dawn, Craig Evans, Beverly Gaventa, Justo González, 
Serene Jones, David Kelsey, George Lindbeck, Tom Long, Dale Martin, Alister McGrath, Reinhold 
Niebuhr, H. Richard Niebuhr, Letty Russell, Elisabeth Schüssler Fiorenza, Barbara Brown Taylor, 
Marjorie Thompson, Paul Tillich, Cornel West, Rowan Williams, Will Willimon, N. T. Wright, and many 
others.

Presbyterian Publishing Corporation (PPC) 
https://www.pcusastore.com/ 

The denominational publisher for the PC(USA). PPC's Geneva Press imprint is for a specifically 
Presbyterian audience and includes curriculum resources previously published by Congregational 
Ministries Publishing. The PPC produces These Days devotional magazine four times a year. The PPC 
seeks to glorify God by contributing to the spiritual and intellectual vitality of Christ's church. To that 
end, PPC publishes resources that advance religious scholarship, stimulate conversation about moral 
values, and inspire faithful living.

Abingdon Press
https://www.abingdonpress.com

Imprint of The United Methodist Publishing House. Abingdon Press has a commitment to providing the 
best, most effective religious publications available. Tradition in religious publishing for crossing 
denominational boundaries with thought-provoking and enjoyable books.

Augsburg Fortress
https://www.augsburgfortress.org

The publishing house of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America. Create substantive and innovative 
materials to support the ministries of faith communities in communicating the good news of God's 
liberating grace.

Cokesbury
https://www.cokesbury.com

Cokesbury is the retail and customer service arm of The United Methodist Publishing House and serves 
United Methodists worldwide as well as a broad ecumenical audience representing numerous 
denominations and independent churches. 
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